
 

 

  

 

TUESDAY 

April 1, 2014 

6:30-8:30PM 

Rye Junior 

High School 
(cafeteria) 

GAINING INSIGHTS AND CHARTING A COURSE 

How might sea-level rise, storm surge, and changes in temperature and rainfall 

affect our community? Join fellow residents for the first of a series of informative 

workshops to explore these questions and begin identifying steps to prepare for 

climate change in Rye. 

To help us plan for space 
and refreshments, please let 
us know if you will attend. 
 

RSVP online at  

http://tinyurl.com/RyeApril1 

or contact 

Kim Reed, Town Planner 

at  964-9800 ext. 21 

 

This project is led by a steering committee of Rye community members including: Bill Epperson, Phil Winslow, 
Sam Winebaum, Victor Azzi, Danna Truslow, Kevin Walsh, and Kim Reed.  This project is funded by a grant 
from New Hampshire Coastal Program, and managed by staff from the University of New Hampshire, 
Rockingham Planning Commission, and the NH Coastal Adaptation Workgroup.  

WORKSHOP AGENDA: 
 

Introductions and overview of the project 
purpose and goals 
 
Presentation about climate change in New 
Hampshire by Dr. Cameron Wake (UNH) 
 
Interactive discussion in small groups to identify 
potential risks and impacts to the community 
 
Next Steps and Future Workshops 


